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The proposed Amendment Bill removes the voter proof of identity requirements introduced by the former
government in 2014, from both the Electoral Act and the Local Government Electoral Act 2011.

 
I believe the last State Election showed that the requirement for identification of voters worked quite
smoothly and I believe it should continue as it can reduce the opportunity for fraudulent voting.

 
Joan Stomfai

STAFFORD  QLD  4053
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